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EXHIBIT 4 

From: Sreedevi Yedavalli [mailto:Yedavalli.Sreedevi@epamail.epa.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2011 8:47 AM 
To: Rihtar, Stan 
Subject: ArcelorMittal Cleveland - 301g Decision Document 
 
Dear Mr. Rihtar: 
 
Please find the enclosed decision document, the Regional Administrator 
signed on June 23, regarding the proposed modification request of the 
existing 301(g) Variance for ArcelorMittal Cleveland, NPDES Permit 
number: OH0000957. 
 
The Region 5 Regional Administrator signed the decision document on 
June 23, 2011. The Regional Administrator's office forwarded the signed 
document within Region 5 for mailing on June 23 or shortly thereafter, 
but it was misplaced before it was mailed and was not found until 
yesterday. 
 
A certified hard copy of the signed letter will be mailed to Mr. 
Elmaraghy and Mr. Zavoda shortly. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Sreedevi Yedavalli, WN-16J 
US EPA, Region 5 
77 West Jackson Blvd. 
Chicago, IL 60604 
Phone: 312-353-7314 
Fax:      312-408-2282 
 
(See attached file: FinalDenialLetter.06-23-2011.pdf) 
 
 
 
From: "Rihtar, Stan" <Stan.Rihtar@arcelormittal.com> 
To: Sreedevi Yedavalli/R5/USEPA/US@EPA 
Date: 07/26/2011 11:21 AM 
Subject: RE: ArcelorMittal Cleveland - 301g Request 
 
 
 
Sreedevi, what is the status of EPA's review of ArcelorMittal's 301g 
request? In our meeting on March 16 it was stated that we should expect 
approval by June, 2011. 
 
 
Stan Rihtar | Environmental Manager 
 
 
ArcelorMittal Cleveland 
 
 
Environmental | 3060 Eggers Avenue, Cleveland, Ohio 44105-1012 
 
 
T +1 216 429 6396 | F +1 216 429 6631 | www.arcelormittal.com 
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